SCUTH CENTRAL REGION, P.O. BOX 18444, SAN ANTONIO, TX

1 Feb 75

Roial Ranger National Cffice '
1445 Booneville Avenue
springfield, Missouri 65802

Dear Johnnie & Paul:

Even though I've been lax on correspondence, everything is
running full steam ahead. Enclosed is the map for N.T.T.

I talked to Robert Jiminez--he will not be able to be on the
staff for N.T.T. Vy and his suggestion for a replacement
would be either Ben Little or Frank Berry of Dallas. Eoth
of these men are pretty sharp on Survival--the class Robert
was to have taught. However, Ben is already signed up for
staff at NTC« He might want to swap and Ben be on NTT staff
and put Robert Jiminez on NTC instead. If you want, I can
contact them regarding this. Also, I don't personally know
whether Frank Berry has attended NTT--but he has been on the
staff for JLIC--and knows his stuff well. Please let me
know your opinion on this as soon as possible.

In January, I held my second Region-wide seminar. It was
really a tremendous suscess--140 in attendance. Representives
were from South Texas, West Texas, North Texas, Gulf latin,
Cklahoma, and Louisiana Districts. We divided the people

into seperate groups for discussion and training--utilizing
as many different aspects of training techniques and visual
aids as possible. I personally worked with District staff
personnel in the areas of Yotivdtion, Appearance, Work
scheduling, etc.

Woodlawn Assembly of God is looking forward to your being
here for their Nissionary Convention in March. Also, the
boys and leaders are looking forward to you popping out for
a while at the 3an Antmnio -ection Camporee.

The Regional F.C.F. POWANU will be held in Ardmore, Uklahoma
on February 14-15-16th. ['ike Cox has everything under pretty
good control. Naybe you'll could come over and visit. You're
sure welcome to attend.

Will keep you in touch on everything. See ya at the Aides-de-

Camp Council meeting.
"With God's help",

Alan E. Gell
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